Welcome to the SCD “Customer Advocacy” Program

Who this is for: SCD has many customers and stakeholders with whom we have a special customer relationship. Citizens, state agencies, employees, vendors, investors, elected officials, colleagues, peer groups, and professional associations are among the people we rely on and serve.

Why this is here for you: As in any organization, we strive to meet high customer and stakeholder expectations–all of the time. Occasionally, for one reason or another, we sometimes fail to deliver. We get busy, we have turnover, and we try to do too much. When that happens, we sometimes forget, don’t listen like we should, or get behind in our work.

How this works: If you’ve been working with an SCD staff member and his or her SCD manager and for one reason or another the communication isn’t working well; or we promised to do something that hasn’t happened; or you’re not satisfied with the help, products, or services we’ve supplied; just send us an email.  

                                               Send your email to:  John.J.Radford@state.or.us 

An independent SCD Advocate will be assigned to help you resolve your situation.  

We ask that you first give the SCD staff member and his or her SCD manager an opportunity to work with you to ensure you have a positive customer experience. If for any reason you are not completely satisfied with our service, send an email or call Mr. Radford (503-378-3156 ext. 226) and an SCD Customer Advocate will work on your behalf to bring the issue to resolution. 
                                                                            ______________
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